
I support One Person - One Vote as stated in the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact and 
the bill that has already passed the Oregon House four times and which Senators have been 
denied the right to vote on since 2009. I do NOT support referral because we don't need BIG 
money from the Koch brothers coming into Oregon to decide what we have sent our legislators 
to do. The US Constitution clearly says that it's the legislature's job - so do your jobs! Sending it 
out for referral will cause a lot of money to be wasted in 1) having to fight big outside money, 2) 
having to wage a legal case in court because it will be deemed unconstitutional, and 3) 
Oregonians are already in favor - we all want one person to equal one vote. 
 
Thank you for putting this to the senate for a vote. 
 
Susan Palmiter 
Represented by Senator G. Burdick 
Portland OR 997239 
 


